Whitney Briggs

From: Mike Heitmann

Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 12:54 PM
To: ZZComplete e-mail list

Subject: COVID-19 Update 4-30-20

Good afternoon, employee-owners:

Below is an update on our COVID-19 response. The first part is additional information and the second part provides
answers to the questions that have been submitted.
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:

e Happy Thursday!

QUESTIONS SUBMITTED:

1. I|leave my job site (I go out to eat for lunch) | don’t have to re-answer the Job Site Entry questions, correct?
Since | already answered the questions at the same job site earlier in the day?

ANSWER: Yes, you do need to answer the questions. This must be done every time you leave a job site or office
and reenter.

As always, please continue submitting your questions to covid19@garney.com.

Mike Heitmann
Employee-Owner Since 1990

GARNEY CONSTRUCTION Advancing Water



